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While I understand the urgency of bridge housing building
projects, I do not understand the complete lack of regard for
residents who live near the construction sites. In the case of 100
Sunset, Venice (the old MTA lot), neighbors suffered very bad
allergy like symptoms for days. Watering eyes, sore throats,
headaches. And, it all occurred when jackhammering and
augering was happening during the construction process. Because
of CEQA exemptions, we have no idea what we were breathing.
Especially from the earth removed from under the old concrete.
Watering down of the elements was only conducted after
complaints to AQMD and the EPA. We should have rights. You
have taken them away.
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Comments for Public Posting: I live around the corner from the MTA lot. This is a residential
area full of families. Bypassing standard environmental
procedures threatens the community. This construction project
should be subject to the same testing as any other project.



